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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

World Book Day is being celebrated at Bonneville Primary School on Friday 3rd March 

2023.  

 

We would love the children to come to school dressed as their favourite Book 

Character. Please do not feel you need to buy anything. Often the best costumes are 

those that have been put together with items already in the home.  

 

We will be doing our annual book swap. Please can all children bring in one book 

from home that they are happy to give away (Please make sure the book is not 

damaged) the children will then be able to choose another book to take home. 

 

We are also inviting parents to come in and read a story to children. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for children to hear different adults reading to them. Please let 

the office or the class teacher know if you will be available to read to a class.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Neate  

Year 4 Class Teacher 

English Lead.  
 


